
Adrienne Downs

From: Coran, Steve <SCoran@lermansenter.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 5:29 PM
To: William Kehoe; Robert Krinsky; Kathy Harris; David Krech; Susan OConnell
Cc: Jatlow, David (DJatlow@ywileyrein.com); Gibson, Alisha (agibson@lockelord.com);

rschmidt©greatamericanbroadband.com
Subject: Great American Broadband, Inc. -- File No. EB-IHD-14-00014314

On behalf of Great American Broadband, Inc., this will provide notification to the FCC's Enforcement Bureau pursuant to
Paragraphs 15 and 16 of the Consent Decree, DA 14-1641 (rel. Nov. 21, 2014) that the civil penalty and unjust
enrichment payments were made by wire transfers to the U.S. Government today. The civil penalty was in the amount
of $100,000 and the unjust enrichment payment was in the amount of $165,891.73. The unjust enrichment payment
was made in the form of two wire transfers - one in the amount of $45,321.94 from a Great American Broadband
account and a second in the amount of $120,569.79 from an AT&T Mobility Spectrum account.

Pursuant to Public Notice, DA 14-1725 (rel. Nov. 26, 2014), this will confirm to the International Bureau that the wireless
licenses held by Great American Broadband, Inc. (Call Signs WQKH494, WQKH496 and WQKH497) were assigned to
AT&T Mobility Spectrum LLC effective today.

I understand that AT&T will file the consummation notice with FCC this evening.

Please contact me if there are any questions concerning this matter. Thank you.

Stephen E. Coran
Lerman Senter, PLLC
2000 K Street, N.W., Suite 600
Washington, D.C. 20006-1809
(202) 416-6744 - office
(202) 669-3288 -mobile
@steveco ran - twitter
scoran@lermansenter.com

The entirety of this email message and all attachments may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure, If you are not the
intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this message in error.
please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail, and delete this communication and all attachments from your computer or FDA.
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